

James Hausauer, EHP, REHS Industrial Pretreatment Coordinator 4630 15th Ave. North, Fargo, ND 58102

Phone: 701-476-4067 Fax: 701-476-4020

April 21, 2006

Dear Ms. Wilcox:

It looks as though, from the data you have sent to me, that there should not be a problem with your request to dispose of the Renegade wastewater into the sanitary discharge. However, each individual industry will need to complete the following steps before disposal can be allowed.

Below is the process for permitting potential industries for the City of Fargo:

Industries will be provided a pretreatment questionnaire to be completed and submitted. If it is determined by review of the questionnaire that the facility needs to be permitted, a permit application will need to be completed and the industry will have to meet the discharge parameters set forth in the permit. Effluent testing will be conducted by the City of Fargo as well as an independent lab. The City of Fargo, will also conduct routine inspections of permitted and potentially permitted industries.

If the completed questionnaire provides evidence that the industry does not need to be permitted, the City of Fargo will randomly sample the industries waste stream to ensure that ordinance, EPA and local limits are being met. If these limits are exceeded, the City of Fargo will revisit the situation for possible permitting.

Sincerely,

James Hausauer
Industrial Pretreatment Coordinator
City of Fargo
Fargo, ND 58102
701-476-4067
jhausauer@cityoffargo.com